



3399 County Airport Drive Howell, Michigan 48855 517-546-6675 Fax 517-546-6656 Mark D. Johnson - Airport Manager

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM:

Mark D. Johnson

Airport Manager

DATE:

March 18, 2025

RE:

PFAS Testing Contract with TriTerra

The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) requires additional groundwater testing for PFAS and related chemicals that were used to extinguish the fire from an aircraft accident in January 2017.

I received three proposals for the required testing work and TriTerra submitted the lowest price. There are selected firms from EGLE that perform this work under the grant agreement.

TriTerra will perform the testing and prepare the quarterly reports as well as a final report that are required under the grant.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

